Pamela Morales

Subject: Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works, 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544 MOD 3 - Tank
101 Demolition

From: Richard Bonner

Sent: Friday, 15 September 2017 2:13 PM

To: Pamela Morales <pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works, 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544 MOD 3 - Tank 101
Demolition

Hi Pamela,
The Office of Environment and Heritage have no comments to make on this proposed SSD modification.

Regards

Richard Bonner

Senior Conservation Planning Officer
Greater Sydney Branch

Regional Operations Division

Office of Environment and Heritage
T: 02 9995 6917



